
 

 

 

 

Warsaw, 2014/10/02 

PRESS RELEASE 

ERBUD won a contract for the extension of the District Hospital in Wadowice 

Erbud SA has signed a contract to extend the District Hospital in Wadowice with a net value of PLN 

11 million. The contract will be completed by the end of September 2015. Powiat Wadowicki – 

Starostwo Powiatowe w Wadowicach [local government authority of Wadowice District] is the 

builder and the customer. 

 

Under the contract Erbud will extend the John Paul II District Hospital in Wadowice with Building E. 

Scope of works covers the fitting-out and commissioning of the 1, 2 and 3 storey of the Building E as 

well as comprehensive mechanical ventilation and air-conditioning systems on five floors. The 

development of the area around the building and surface of footways and roads are also the part the 

contract subject. 

 

This is already the 19th project which will be completed by the Erbud Group for the health sector 

within last five years.  

As at the end of the second quarter of 2014, hospitals formed 11 percent of the Group's order 

backlog. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Ms. Agnieszka Głowacka 

Erbud S.A. 

Direct: (+48) 22 548 70 10 

E-mail: agnieszka.glowacka@erbud.pl 

 
 
 
The ERBUD GROUP is one of the most dynamic developing Polish construction groups providing services in the segment of 

large volume building, public utility, road-engineering and energy sector in Poland and other European countries. With many 

years’ experience gained in the mature markets of Western Europe, the Company competes today with the international 

branch players in terms of quality and meeting deadlines. 
 


